
Thursday, December 19, 2019
Historic Preservation Commission

THIS AGENDA IS TENTATIVE AND SUBJECT TO CHANGE WITHOUT NOTICE - TIMES ARE 
APPROXIMATE
Meeting of: Historical Preservation Commission has been cancelled for December 19, 
2019. The next meeting will be held on January 23, 2020, at 6:00 PM, in the 
Commissioners of St. Mary's County Meeting Room, Chesapeake Building, 41770 
Baldridge St., Leonardtown, MD.

A. The December 19, 2019, Historic Preservation Commission meeting has been cancelled. 
Appropriate accommodations for individuals with special needs will be provided upon request. In order to meet these 
requirements, we respectfully ask for one week’s prior notice. Please contact Ben Cohen at 301-475-4200, Ext. 
71505. All content of these proceedings is subject to disclosure under the Maryland Public Information Act. 
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